
NACKAWIC LIONS CLUB 
ACTIVITIES

___________________________________________

ACTIVENET
Looking to book a hall for an event? Maybe

need the ballfield? How about the
Gazebo? Need to book an ice time? Go to

https://nackawic-millville.com/recreation-
department/ and click on book facilities

online. There you can check out our
calendar of events and request a booking. 

Council meetings for the month will take place on Monday, Jan. 6th & Monday, Jan. 20th
Council meetings are open to the public and are called to order at 7PM. No matter shall be

placed on the agenda for consideration at any regular Council meeting unless the request for
consideration of the matter is received by the Chief Administrative Officer, in writing, before

 12:00 noon on the Friday preceding the day on which the meeting is to be held. 

MUNICIPAL NEWS

JANUARY 2025
Updating Communities on Recreational, Social, & Cultural Activities

115 Otis Drive, Nackawic, NB Phone: 506-575-2241    
Website: www.nackawic-millville.com 
Email: office@nackawic-millville.com

Facebook Page: Nackawic-Millville Rural Community  

MUNICIPAL OFFICE HOURS
Monday – Friday  8:15AM – 4:30PM

THE KEY

If you notice suspicious or unlawful
activity within the community, 

please contact law enforcement. 
Emergency: 911

RCMP Non-Emergency: (506) 575-6200

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

PUBLIC SKATING
Keep an eye on the Nackawic-Millville
Rural Community Facebook page for
weekly postings of the Public Skate 

dates and times!

PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
By-law T-1, states, “During the months of
December, January, February and March,

between the hours of midnight and 7AM, no
person shall stop or park a vehicle unattended

on any street in the town.” Vehicles will be
towed at the owner’s expense

___________________________________________________________________________________

Christmas Daddies 2024: Thank you to the
volunteers and community for the support and
generosity which made a difference in the lives
of over 60 families in our community.  
300 Club Update: Monthly draw results are
posted on the Nackawic Lions Club Facebook
page as well as displayed in the community.
Follow our Facebook Page
Community Breakfast: Saturday, January 11th
8-10am, proceeds for U9 Hawks Minor Hockey.
V.I.P. Luncheon: The Late Lynda Clark’s
donation enabled us to host a luncheon
honoring our widows and widowers. To
participate, contact a Lions Member or email
nackawicklions300@gmail.com.
Tuesday Night Bingo: Doors open at 6:30PM: 
F.O.T.B. runs on the 1st & 3rd Tues. &
Community Bingo runs the 2nd & 4th Tues.
Kid’s Bingo Extravaganza: The event was a hit!
Thanks to those who helped out! The funds
raised were donated to the NES Playground
Committee. 
Jamboree: Saturday, Jan. 31st 2PM-4:30PM
Bowling: Bowling Bookings
 Shelby Christie @ 323-2059
· Senior Bowling: Monday 11AM-1PM
· Adult Bowling: Tuesday @ 6:45PM- $15 
Shuffleboard: Mondays - 1PM
Cribbage: Tuesdays- 1:30PM
Groove & Go Dancers: Contact Gracie Myshrall
Rusty Joints:  Starting in January. 
Contact Gail Farnsworth 
Hall Bookings: Please contact Dilys Toole @
575-2885
Eager to Volunteer? Reach out to any member.
Meetings will take place Monday January 6th &
20th @ 7PM.  All are welcome to attend!

HALL BOOKINGS
Looking to book a hall for an event? 

Contact Paul Sherman for assistance at:
575-2240 or utilize ActiveNet through the
Municipal website to book space online.

GARBAGE PICK UP
We're thrilled to introduce our Municipal

Garbage Service as we step into the New Year!
This initiative demonstrates a strategic

financial management approach that provides
quality services without raising taxes due to
rising contractor costs. This endeavor also

generates employment opportunities within
the Municipality. To ensure a smooth and

efficient process, please remember to have
your garbage out by 7AM on collection days as

the truck will only be travelling in one direction
to pick up garbage. Household Garbage Only:
no renovation materials or hazardous waste.

Please refer to By-law No. S-2023-2: Collection
& Disposal of Garbage. Large Spring & Fall

Clean Ups will be scheduled and advertised
within the coming months. 

 Contact the Municipal Office at (506) 575-2241
if you have any questions or concerns.

http://www.nackawic-millville.com/
mailto:office@nackawic-millville.com


NES HEALTHY MINDS
____________________________________________

SOUTHAMPTON COMMUNITY HALL
 Weekly cribbage on Fridays 1:30PM continues

Notices for non-profit groups can be
 e-mailed to office@nackawic-millville.com

 or mailed to: Nackawic-Millville Rural
Community  115 Otis Drive, Nackawic, NB E6G

2P1. The deadline for submissions is 
the 24th of the previous month. 

The Key is available online at 
www.nackawic-millville.com & on 

the Municipal Facebook Page:
Nackawic-Millville Rural Community.

_________________________________________

NOTICES FOR THE KEY
_________________________________________

Special Saturday - Songs and Rhymes
with Tara: January 11th at 10AM – 
contact Talk with me to register

Songs and Rhymes with Tara: Jan. 13th 
at 9:30AM – contact Talk with me to
register.
Story Time: Wednesdays at 10:30AM-
Stories, songs, rhymes, and a fun craft. 
Restarting January 8th

After School Program/STEAM and Stuff: 
Wednesdays at 3:30PM. Ages 6-12, Drop-
in. Must be accompanied by an adult.
Program restarting January 8th 

Café: Each Friday at 11AM

Adult Book Club: Current Selection: 
All I Want For Christmas by Maggie Knox
January 9th at 2PM

Family Game Night: Thursdays at 6PM

LEGO Club: Join in our Lego challenge for
the month. January 16th at 3:30PM

Tech Tutoring Thursdays: 
Contact the library to book your appt. 

Family Literacy Day: January 27th

National Hot Chocolate Day: January
31st Celebrate with us!

__________________________________________

FESTIVAL ON THE BEND  WEEKLY 50/50
The Festival on the Bend holds a weekly 50/50
to help raise money for our local festival and

to host the most spectacular Fireworks show in
the province! The price is $2 per week the

minimum amount is 5 weeks/ $10. All we need
is a name and phone number. You can join at

Ryan’s Pharmacy or contact Donna Gagnon at
(506) 471-4528. E-transfers can be sent to:

2020FOTB5050@gmail.com. FOTB

NACKAWIC-PUBLIC LIBRARY

_______________________________________

Nackawic High School, in partnership with
Atlantic Education International,

participates in the New Brunswick
International Student Program each year.

This year, NHS is currently hosting 7
students from Germany, Japan, Spain,

France, and the Czech Republic. We are
currently seeking host families to welcome
international students from Brazil into their
homes for 2nd semester of the school year,

from late January to June. This program
provides many benefits to both host

families and visiting students as they both
get to learn about and appreciate different
cultures. Visiting students live with a host
family, attend regular classes at Nackawic

High School, and participate in
extracurricular and community activities for
the duration of their visit. A host family does

not need to have a child who currently
attends school. There is also a $28.15/day

(around $850/month) non-taxable, financial
incentive for host families to help

compensate for the extra expense of
welcoming a guest for an extended period. If

you are interested in hosting an
international student next semester or if

you would like more information about the
responsibilities of host families, please

contact Sean Newlands at 575-6041

NACKAWIC SNO-DRIFTERS INC CLUB 10
 President - Jeff Goodine : 259-7450 

VP - Michelle Clark  / Secretary - Todd Campbell
 Treasurer - Doug Mercer

 Meetings- 2nd Monday of the month at the
Waterfront Pub @ 7:30PM

 Mark your calendars: Jan 13/25, Feb 10/25, 
 Mar 10/25, Apr 14/25.
 Current Fund Raisers:

 York County Sledders Chase The Ace
 E-transfers accepted @ ycscta@gmail.com
 Federation tickets $10 for a chance to win

some awesome prizes with $7 being returned to
the club. Contact Jeff Goodine, Michelle Clark

or Jeff Anderson.
 Advertising on the wall at the Springfield 
and Campbell Settlement warming huts: 

Contact Michelle Clark: 
jeff_michelle@rogers.com/ 292-7042 or 

Tina Collier: collier_county@hotmail.com/ 
575-4004 for pricing details.

 Remember to get a trail pass. We are Club #10.
 Thanks for your support!

We would like to "thank" everyone for the
continued community support to our school.

Thank you so much for supporting our
Breakfast Program, Feed the Hawks Program

and our playground initiatives: J-Lynn's
Independent Grocer, Jackie Sharp, UNIFOR

Local 219, and the shuffleboard group in
memory of Tony Schriver. A special "thank you"

to the late Althea Arbuckle and her family for
ensuring her last batch of homemade mittens

made it to NES. They are much appreciated! For
inquires about donating to our school please

contact Mrs. Priest at 506-575-6000.


